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Greetings
Winchester Trails Neighbors,

On Wednesday, August 4, your Board held a regularly scheduled meeting in the 
clubhouse. Several topics of discussion were brought up including several related 
to our quality of life in the Trails. That quality is the work of a group of dedicated 
individuals from the Board members to those that not only Chair committees like 
the social, pool, and tennis court, but some folks that just help in any way they can.  
We rely on these volunteers to help publish the newsletter you are reading right 
now and make sure the clubhouse if available for our Scout troops and neighbors 
that want to have a social engagement at the clubhouse. The subdivision could not 
function properly without our volunteers. Please keep in mind that we can always 
use others willing to help that would like to dedicate some time to make others’ 
assignments a little easier. 

During the Board meeting, we discussed the abundance of garage sales in the Trails 
recently. Traditionally, we have had community garage sales twice a year – once in 
April and again in September. The purpose was to enhance the experience as that 
would concentrate these events into particular dates so we could not only keep our 
quality of the Trails at a level we desire but also allow those who were having a garage 
sale to have a greater turnout. Lately, there have been numerous garage sales, and 
there seems to be a sale almost every weekend.  Many Trails residents have expressed 
concern over these sales with respect to neighborhood security and the number of 
nonresidents that can go through our neighborhood looking for vulnerabilities 
while using the garage sales as an excuse for being in the Trails. The Board is sup-
portive of supporting the bi-annual garage sale and has requested STES (PCMI) to 
contact residents who conduct garage sales outside of those sanctioned events.  It 
is against the deed restrictions to conduct business out of our homes. Should you 
wish to report a garage sale, please contact STES. Look for more information on 
this in correspondence from STES and on our website. 

 The next Board meeting is a closed session as we work on the budget for 2012. 
This is very important as the budget establishes a basis for our association dues next 
year. We have worked diligently to keep those dues the lowest in the area while 
maintain a quality subdivision. In October, the annual meeting will be held. Look 
for a letter from STES regarding the election of the two open board positions as 
well as the proxy forms. We also look forward to you attendance at this meeting. 
The date will be established soon. 

Until next month,
Walter

UPCOMING 
EVENTS

SEPTEMBER 2011

5
Labor Day / CFISD Holiday

6
Pool closes

7
Monthly Board Meeting

(Location PCMI Office - Closed to Public) 
Budget Discussion

15
Trails 50+ Precinct 4 Bus trip, TBA

Please contact Alice Brunson 281-955-9045.
17

Community Garage Sale 8:00AM - 4:00PM
23

Autumn begins
28

Rosh Hashanah

Don’t forget!
The neighborhood garage

sale is coming up on
September 17th!

Get out & meet your neighbors!
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David Gurghigian, President................................281-894-4140
Jeff Ottmann, Vice President................................281-469-1465
Wayne Wilcox, Secretary......................................281-894-6233
Jim Giese, Assistant Secretary...............................281-890-5207
Sandor Karpathy..................................................281-955-1138
Planned Community Management, Inc. PCMI Winchester 
Trails management company subdivision questions call (Office 
9-5)......................................................................281-870-0585
Office number is answered 24/7/365. After hours pager on call.
Sheriff, Non-911 Calls.........................................713-221-6000

Report vehical tag number/type or description of person; as appropriate

Jim Malone is the security representative for WT.
His email can be found on the Security page of the Trails website.

Greg Johnson.......................................................832-237-8178
Jim Malone..........................................................281-890-3803
Ian McCrory........................................................713-818-0138
Walter Sonne........................................................281-894-7117
Paulette Walker....................................................281-894-5708

Clubhouse Rentals
  Lisa Stephens (voicemail-calls returned w/in 24 hrs)...832-592-3297
Website and Directory Editor
  Melissa Zmerzlikar...................directory@winchestertrails.com
Tennis Committee
  Johnny Hooker..................................................281-890-9123
Yard of the Month
	 Ann Warnke..................................yom@winchestertrails.com
Stork Committee
	 Dana Hong.................................. stork@winchestertrails.com
Neighborhood Information
	 Ron Matthews............................... info@winchestertrails.com
Welcome Committee
	 Debbie Griesbach��������������������welcome@winchestertrails.com
Newsletter Editor
	 Melanie Scales...................... newsletter@winchestertrails.com
	 Mary Gwynne
Social Committee
	 Lisa Wooldridge................................... social@winchester.com
Marquee and Signs
	 Julie Fletcher ..........................Marquee@winchestertrails.com
Tykes Children's Committee
	 Kerry Thomas...............................tykes@winchestertrails.com
eBlast - Susie Mallory.....................  eblast@winchestertrails.com
Trails Treasures                                 
	 Paulette Walker....................... paulette_walker@sbcglobal.net

COMMITTEE CHAIRS

MAINTENANCE 
ASSOCIATION DIRECTORS

MUD #9 OFFICERS

Publisher
	 Peel, Inc............................www.PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
	 Advertising............advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

NEWSLETTER

HUGE SALE!
The Northwest Houston Mothers of Multiples (www.nwhmom.

org) is having a huge sale! Over 25 families with twins, triplets and 
more will be selling maternity, baby, toddler and children’s clothing, 
toys, furniture, feeding supplies, carriers, you name it!  

DATE:  SATURDAY, OCTOBER 1ST
TIME:  7:00 AM - 12:00 PM

WHERE:  KIDS R KIDS PARKING LOT
ADDRESS:  10740 BARKER CYPRESS RD

CYPRESS, TX  77433

Mark your calendars, tell your friends
and come by and see for yourself!

NOT AVAILABLE 
ONLINE
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It’s time to get ready for the fall growing 
season, when the cooler weather makes 
yard work more of a pleasure and less of a 
chore. It doesn’t matter if your preference 
is for shrubbery, flowers, fruit, vegetable or 
herb growing  the calendar for this month 
includes “action items” for all of us, and the 
first hint of lower temperatures makes it a 
lot easier to get them accomplished.

Our lawns have been suffering this year, 
as a result of high heat and low rainfall, so 
it would be a good idea to give the grass a 
boost with a light application of fertilizer, 
but only if you are able to provide adequate 
watering to avoid fertilizer burn.

It’s hard to beat chrysanthemums for early 
fall color. In pots on the patio or as per-
manent perennials in the beds, they are an 
excellent addition to any yard. They should 
be fertilized every two or three weeks until 
flower buds appear, then weekly until the 
buds show color. Water as necessary. For 
best garden display, pinch out the center 
bud of each cluster (but if you want to 
produce “show quality” blooms with the 
largeflowered type, leave the center bud and 
pinch off all laterals).

Keep the roses well mulched, well fed 
and well watered, and they can reward you 
with fall blooms that may be even better 
than spring and summer. Cut out dead 

wood. As cool weather approaches, water 
in the morning to discourage black spot 
and mildew, and maintain a regular spray 
schedule to prevent black spot from entering 
leaf tissue. Check azaleas for soil acidity and 
keep well mulched.

Now is a good time to get started on dig-
ging up and dividing perennials like day lil-
ies, iris, violets and cannas. And if you want 
to start a bed of perennials, this is the time 
of year to think about planting from seed or 
nursery transplants. Just make sure the bed 
is well prepared with lots of organic mate-
rial mixed in, because it’s not going to get 
the benefit of the same regular cultivation 
as the beds of annuals. Also consider taking 
cuttings of tender plants such as coleus and 
geranium; root them in pots to carry over 
to next spring.

After the first cool spell, clean up the beds 
and dispose of old stalks and dead leaves 
which may harbor insects and diseases  you 
can add them to the compost heap, where 
the heat generated by decomposition is 
enough to kill most pathogens.

September is also an ideal time to start 
a small herb garden  you can plant chives, 
parsley, coriander (cilantro), rosemary, dill 
and garlic. It needn’t take much space, and 
the results can be very decorative and aro-
matic as well as useful in the kitchen.

This is a busy month in the vegetable 
garden if you want to take advantage of the 
fall growing season. If you hurry, you may 
not be too late for broccoli, cauliflower, 
brussels sprouts and tomatoes, and you 
can plant cabbage and collards for winter 
greens. And it’s time to seed the root crops 
like carrots, beets, onions, leeks, turnips and 
radishes. Prepare the beds with the addition 
of lots of organic material (compost, mulch 
or peat moss), and make sure that the soil is 
well cultivated to a depth of twelve inches or 
more, especially for the carrots. Try lettuce 
as the weather cools down. One advantage 
of the fall garden is that the pests are usually 
far less active than in the spring, so give it 
a try  you’ll find it’s well worth the effort 
when you savor the freshness and flavor of 
homegrown produce.

THIS MONTH’S TIP

If you’ve been thinking about establishing 
a strawberry bed, get started now by prepar-
ing raised beds with lots of pine bark mulch 
so that you’ll be ready to plant in October.

Phil Richards
Prich8935@aol.com

GREEN THUMB CORNER

www.PEELinc.com

Support Your Community Newsletter

ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS
TO YOUR NEIGHBORS

PEEL, INC.
community newsletters

Ryan Lundberg
Sales Manager

1-888-687-6444 ext 23 
ryan@PEELinc.com
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PH: 866-917-8271
PUCT #10089

Save on Your Energy Costs
with StarTexPower.

SCan ThE
QR CodE!

ThEn EnTER 
“Neighborhood 

Newsletter”
aS ThE PRomo CodE.

SIGn UP online TodaY at www.StarTexPower.com

We pride ourselves with low rates, 
award-winning customer service, 

and no suprises.
 Listen to Alan “Petrodamus” 

Lammey, host of ‘Energy Week’, 
every Sunday on 1070 KNTH in 

Houston.
To speak to Alan Lammey about 

your electricity needs,  
call: 281-658-0395

Owned & Operated by Certified Groomers

Pet Suites Available!
Specializing in Cat Grooming

Professional Pet Styling
& Boarding for Dogs & Cats

Pet Boutique 
Pastries • Clothing • Gifts

Organic Treats & Accessories

We now carry raw food for your dog!
Crate Boarding also available for your dog!

Deluxe Cat Boarding Available too!

832-237-206013707 West Road
(West Road at Eldridge)

www.petstylingbysherry.com

We Carry Nature’s Variety Pet Food

TRAILS 50+ NEWS
Tropical storm Don tried to crash the Trails 50+ Hawaiian Luau 

on July 29th but was not successful.  A great time of feasting, fel-
lowship and games was had by all.  There were prizes for the domino 
and bingo winners and Janelle Rinker won the door prize of a potted 
silk orchid plant.   Festive decorations of sea shells, crabs, lobsters, 
pelicans, orchid plants and sea blue table coverings added to the luau 
fantasy.  Thanks go to Ernest and Johnny Hooker for donating some 
fine BBQ from Texas Smokehouse,  Bingo caller, Arthur Walker and 
decorations provided by Yvonne Fortner, Paulette Walker and Alice 
Brunson.   Future potluck luncheons will resume in Spring, 2012.  
To be added to the emails for this group, contact Alice Brunson, 
281-955-9045 or watch your future e-blast mailings.

Plans for the September 16th Precinct #4 bus trip to the Houston 
Ship Channel are in the works.  Contact Paulette Walker or Alice 
Brunson if you are interested in attending.

YARD OF THE MONTH

Congratulations!Hakan and Rosa Khaleq
10403 Gold Point Lane

YARD OF THE MONTH

Personal Classifieds
Pool table for sale $1000 contact David at 281-414-0516



Copyright © 2011 Peel, Inc. 	 Winchester Trails Trailwriter - September 2011     5

www.winchestertrails.com

www.PEELinc.com
advertising@PEELinc.com

•	 Atascocita
•	 Blackhorse	Ranch
•	 Bridgeland
•	 Chelsea	Harbour
•	 Coles	Crossing
•	 Copperfield
•	 Cypress	Mill
•	 Cypress	Point
•	 Eagle	Springs
•	 Enchanted	Valley
•	 Fairfield
•	 Fairwood
•	 Harvest	Bend	The	Village
•	 Kleinwood
•	 Lakemont
•	 Lakes	of 	Fairhaven
•	 Lakes	of 	Rosehill
•	 Lakes	of 	Savannah
•	 Lakes	on	Eldridge
•	 Lakes	on	Eldridge	North
•	 Lakewood	Grove

REACHING YOUR NEIGHBORS
CONTACT US TODAY

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION
1-888-687-6444

and many others...

PEEL, INC.
community newsletters

•	 Legends	Ranch
•	 Longwood
•	 North	Lake	Forest
•	 Riata	Ranch
•	 Riverpark	on	the	Brazos
•	 Shadow	Creek	Ranch
•	 Silverlake
•	 Southgate
•	 Steeplechase
•	 Stone	Forest
•	 Stone	Gate
•	 Summerwood
•	 Village	Creek
•	 Villages	of 	NorthPointe
•	 Willowbridge
•	 Willowlake
•	 Willow	Pointe
•	 Winchester	Country
•	 Winchester	Trails
•	 Windermere	Lakes
•	 Wortham	Villages

NEW TEENAGERS - HAPPY 13TH!
09/17 - Ahmed Akinniyi

09/17 - Zaki Akinniyi
09/20 - Patrick McGraw

NEW DRIVERS - HAPPY 16TH!
09/08 - Theodora Herndon

09/15 - Malorie Costello
09/15 - Nicholas Vinson
09/22 - Courtney Calbat

NEW VOTERS - HAPPY 18TH!
09/15 - Julie Wisnoski

NEW ADULTS - HAPPY 21ST!
09/06 - Trey Smith

09/10 - Steffen Grove
09/10 - Natalie Horton

HAPPY 20TH ANNIVERSARY!
09/21 - Nick & Mary Boyd

HAPPY 25TH ANNIVERSARY!
09/06 - Bob & Leauna Almonte

09/06 - John & Rhoda Penaflorida
HAPPY 30TH ANNIVERSARY!

09/05 - Lonnie & Janis McLead
HAPPY 40TH ANNIVERSARY!

09/12 - Ken & Peggy Fortner

Melissa Zmerzlikar
directory@winchestertrails.com

CYPRESS WOODS
HIGH SCHOOL

WILDCAT BAND
& COLOR GUARD

Casino Night & 
Silent Auction

On Saturday, September 24th from 
7:00-10:00 pm the Cy-Woods Band will 
be hosting their annual Casino Night 
at Cypress Woods High School.  This 
annual event is not only to raise funds 
for the band and color guard, but also to 
have fun with family and friends.  It will 
be an exciting night filled with casino 
style gaming tables, a variety of items 
for silent auction bidding, along with a 
great dinner catered by On The Border! 
Come join the fun and help support the 
Wildcat Band and Color Guard!  For 
more information visit the band website 
at www.cywoodsband.org. 
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Bashans Painting
 & Home Repair

• Interior & Exterior Painting
• Hardi Plank Installation
• Wood Replacement
• Sheetrock Repair
• Interior Carpentry
• Cabinet Painting
• Wallpaper Removal and  
  Texturizing
• Pressure Washing
• Fence Repair/Replacement

Commercial/Residential
Free Estimates

281-347-6702

References Available • Fully Insured
NO PAYMENT UNTIL COMPLETION

281-731-3383cell

bashanspainting@earthlink.net

• Garage Floor Epoxy
• Custom Staining
• Roofing
• Gutter Repair/Replacement
• Faux Painting
• Door Refinishing
• Window Installation
• Trash Removal
• Ceiling Fan/Light Fixtures

FREE?
DID YOU SAY

www.PEELinc.com

YES! YOUR NEWSLETTER IS PROVIDED
100% FREE OF CHARGE TO YOUR HOA
and is made possible by the  
advertisers within. Please frequent
their businesses and let them
know where you saw their 
advertisement.  While there, 
be sure to say “Thanks!”

PEEL, INC.
community newsletters

ATTENTION
NW HARRIS COUNTY TRI DELTA ALUMNAE

Mark your calendars to join your Tri Delta sisters for 
our annual “Salad Social” to kick off the year on Tuesday, 
September 13th at 7:00 pm.  Our group meets on the 
second Tuesday of every month September - April.  We 
have a diverse group of women of all ages from a variety 
of colleges.  For more information, please contact Patsy 
at 281-370-8516 or Karen at trideltanews@yahoo.com

ST. MAXIMILIAN KOLBE
CATHOLIC COMMUNITY FALL FESTIVAL

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 1, 2010, 10 AM - 8 PM.

The church is located at 10135 West Road, Houston, Texas 77064. 
Great fun with activities that include: Petting zoo, camel rides, moon-
walk, mechanical bull ride, giant slide, kiddy train, obstacle course, 
silent auction, white elephant sale, crafters, vendors all with great 
fun, music and fellowship. For information, Contact Joy Onorato 
at 713.856.9609. Visit our church website at www.stmaximilian.org

WELCOME
TO THE TRAILS!

A big welcome to Richard and Megan Stephenson and their new 
son Jacoby to 10327 Dude Road.  Richard is a service manager at 
Champion Mosquito who loves to golf, and Megan is a Mary Kay 
Consultant who likes cake decorating. Completing their household 
is Texas, a bulldog and Callie, a Yorkie.

Moving from Tomball to 9107 Teepee Trail is Charles and Jodi 
Ferguson. Jodi is a teacher. Rounding out their household is their 
dog Pepper who is a Sheltie.  

CRIME REPORT - JULY 2011
According to the reports by the Harris County Sheriff’s Office, 

published on http://www.CrimeReports.com, the crimes reported 
in the Winchester Trails neighborhood during the month of July 
2011 are as follows:

Assault - Cutting Horse Lane
Theft from Vehicle - Gold Point Drive

Please report anything suspicious to the
Harris County Sheriff’s Department at 713.221.6000.  
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WINCHESTER TRAILS DISCLAIMER

DISCLAIMER: :  Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Winchester Trails Board, Com-
mittee or volunteers (known as WTC).  WTC is not responsible for the accuracy 
of any facts stated in articles whether drafted by Board members, committees or 
volunteers.  All warranties and representations made in the advertising content are 
solely between the advertiser and purchaser.  Any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the specific advertiser.
•	Every effort will be made to provide correct and updated information.
•	There isn’t any liability between advertiser and Peel Inc. with regards to ad costs.
•	Every effort has been made to avoid mistakes.  WTC takes no responsibility but 
will help with efforts to correct misprints.
•	Under no circumstances shall WCT be held for incidental or consequential dam-
ages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other liabilities from failure 
to publish in a timely manner.

Every resident is responsible for their own due diligence when selecting a vendor for 
services.  Just because a vendor is listed in the Trail Writer, we assume no responsibil-
ity for checks from the Better Business Bureau, Craig’s List, Angie’s List or any other 
listing that might give a favorable or non-favorable rating.  Please check each vendor 
you are considering, ask for references in our area (don’t rely on yard signs).  Examine 
each vendor you may consider for business as a new vendor.  Changes of five or ten 
years between uses may indicate ownership changes.  Advertising in the newsletter is 
a marketing decision and assumes no service, price or guaranteed checklist.

You may contact Ron Matthews or any Board member with questions on this 
disclaimer.

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of 
their authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its 
employees. Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in 
articles submitted by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for 
the advertising content with this publication. All warranties and representations 
made in the advertising content are solely that of the advertiser and any such 
claims regarding its content should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints 
or failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of 
such advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the pub-
lisher assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical 
mistakes, except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the 
case of misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Articles in this newsletter express the opinions of their authors and do not 
necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or any of its employees. Peel, Inc. 
is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by 
others. Federal Copyright Laws prohibit the reproduction of previously pub-
lished materials which include newspaper articles, magazine articles and web 
page articles without the original author's expressed written consent. Please do 
not submit articles which are in violation of this law.
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ADVERTISE

 Call Today 512-263-9181.

Right on mark
for your 

target audience

PEEL, INC.
community newsletters

www.PEELinc.com
512-263-9181

308 Meadowlark St.
Lakeway, TX 78734-4717


